
1st Ballan Cubs 

Acknowledgement to 

Country  
We at 1st Ballan Cubs acknowledge the 

Wadawurrung people as the traditional 

custodians of the land where we learn 

and play. We say thankyou to the 

Wadawurrung people for taking care of 

this beautiful land where we hold our 

Scouting activities today. We 

acknowledge elder’s past, present, and 

emerging and welcome them to 

Scouting at 1st Ballan. 

 


